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Tuesday, 13 April 2021, Kuching – Our KUTS PMC team and technical partners officially commence 
operations at our Project Management Office (PMO) at Level 7, Ariva Gateway yesterday.

A doa selamat was held last weekend with GED, Mohamad Zaidee Abg Hipni, and Director,                              
Ir. Haji Junaidi Haji Shahadan, in attendance.

In observance of COVID-19 preventive measures, the doa selamat only included a small number of 
individuals with SOPs strictly observed.

With our KUTS PMC team located closer to our client for the KUTS ART project - Sarawak Metro -                       
Maltimur will be better focused to deliver a high standard of service in line with our reputation. As PMC 
of Line 2 (KUTS), Maltimur will oversee the construction of the lane connecting Batu 12 (Serian) to                         
The Isthmus (Kuching).

As the quote by Samuel Taylor Coleridge goes, “He who is best prepared can best serve his moment of 
inspiration”.

The KUTS PMC team will occupy levels 6 and 7 of Ariva Gateway. Level 7 will house work stations,                  
whilst Level 6 will house meeting rooms to enable teams, large and small, to have a conducive venue 
to discuss, challenge ideas and work on delivery of PMC services for the KUTS project.

Here’s to a new home for the KUTS PMC!  

Doa Selamat for the new KUTS Project Management Office

Maltimur PMC team at Level 7 Ariva Getaway

Maltimur’s KUTS PMO will host Maltimur’s PMC team 
and our technical partners

Maltimur’s KUTS PMO features management offices, 
workstations, discussion rooms and other facilities.

Doa selamat at Maltimur KUTS PMO held on Saturday 


